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I strongly oppose any proposed amendment to the definition of marriage. Legally it is a federal issue 
and any change should be put to the people by referendum. Families are the foundation of our society 
and any change would have serious consequences. Lastly, our bodies show how the sexes are 
meant to relate in a union. So even if govt's recognise SSM, SS couples bodies will always remind 

them they actually are not equal at all. Any change is illogial, selfish and arrogant. 


